ENGLISH only



Statement by the Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra On Parliamentary elections in Andorra

(752th Meeting of the Permanent Council, March 5th, 2009)

Madam Chairperson,

The Permanent Mission of the Principality of Andorra would like to inform the Permanent Council that the Parliamentary elections in Andorra will be held on April 26th, 2009.

In line with the Copenhagen commitments, the Principality of Andorra invites the Office for Democratic Institutions and Human Rights, together with the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly as well as any OSCE Participating States who may wish to do so, to observe the course of national election proceedings.

Thank you Madam Chairperson.